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As evidenced by similar successful bills in other States, the changes proposed in this 

bill save healthcare costs, increase appropriate medical access for patients, and 

standardize physical therapy practice between states. Healthcare needs more 

consistent access with fewer hurdles to access care, and this helps offload 

administrative burden on patients and healthcare systems.  


